[image: Logo

Description automatically generated]Disston Heights Civic Association
 Board Meeting – April 4th, 2022

Board of Directors
	Officers
	Directors

	[bookmark: Check1]|X|Pam Huff – President
	[bookmark: Check6]|X| Jennifer Joern – Past President

	[bookmark: Check2]|X| Jenna Malowany – Vice-President
	[bookmark: Check7]|_| (Vacant) – Board Member

	[bookmark: Check3]|X| Jay Hebert – Secretary
	[bookmark: Check8]|X| Robert DePugh – Board Member

	[bookmark: Check4]|X| Betsy Boynton – Treasurer
	[bookmark: Check9]|X| Jennifer O’Brien – Board Member

	[bookmark: Check5]|_| (Vacant) – Sergeant at Arms
	[bookmark: Check10]|X| Katie Davies – Board Member

	
	[bookmark: Check11]|X| Kathy Hahmann – Board Member



Meeting location: Zoom

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM

Reminder:
The April General Monthly Membership Meeting is the next evening, the second Tuesday of the month, April 12th at 6:30 p.m., social time 6 p.m. at Gladden Park Recreation Center.  

Agenda: 
· Dog Wash, date changed from May 21st to the 14th at Gladden Park, partnered with Friends of Strays and other local pet businesses.
· Change Treasurer from Betsy to Jay requires Betsy to resign and then have a general membership vote during the April meeting and if elected the transfer can take place.  
· April speaker is set, Jenna, VP, suggests someone from the city Recycling program to speak. 
· Pam Huff mentioned again that she will not run for President during the next election cycle and will not be able to participate as the Past President board member.  
· Guest speaker for April: Liz Abernathy from Planning and Derek Kilbourn from Urban Planning; Legal Shield will be the sponsor.  Council Richie Floyd will attend meeting.
· Potential speakers for June could be:
· Council Person Richie Floyd 
· Florida House Representative from FL-69 Linda Cheney – Legislative update
· Garage sale update by Jennifer O’Brien, several of the city neighborhood associations conducted theirs during the month of March and a few in the fall.  Most produced a map with vendors and posted online.  There were no objections from the Board so we will plan for a Saturday in November.  
· 4th Saturday Neighborhood Walk, April 29th, 2022
· Still waiting on the announcement for the mayor’s office regarding the Annual Neighborhood Awards program, day and location still to be determined.  DHCA is eligible for the category Project of the Year with our Monuments project. 
· Treasury balance $1,573.65

Meeting adjourned at 7:34

Minutes provided by Secretary Jay Hebert
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